
 
 

 
 

RETROSPECTIVE TESTING 

 

Regulatory samples collected as part of BHA’s routine testing programme of horses can 

be stored at LGC’s laboratory, near Newmarket, and tested retrospectively as new or 

improved techniques become available. There is no evidence or intelligence to suggest 

there is a problem with undetected substance abuse, but retrospective testing also 

provides a strong deterrent.  

 


